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UPCOMING

EVENTS

Click links for 

more 

information

12.04.22 – 12.08.22
ASHP Midyear Meeting 

Las Vegas, Nevada

03.24.23 – 03.27.23

APhA Annual

Phoenix, Arizona

08.01.23 – 08.05.23

74th Grand Council

Houston, Texas

139 years ago, eleven men at the University of Michigan formed our 
Fraternity using the name Phi Chi. 

Our founding Brothers who banded together in 1883 to form the 
association that grew into today's Phi Delta Chi will long be 

remembered by every Brother for life: Charles Edward Bond, Franklin 
Herbert Frazee, Llewellyn Hall Gardner, Calvin Pomeroy Godfrey, 

Adolph Gustave Hoffman, Arthur Gilliam Hopper, Charles F. Hueber, 
George Pawling Leamon, Arthur Sidney Rogers, Azor Thurston, and 

Albert Tenney Waggoner.

Albert Benjamin Prescott (1832-1905), then Dean of the College of 
Pharmacy at Michigan, encouraged the 11 founders to form our 

Fraternity. The founders named him our first honorary Brother and 
Prescott served as the group's sponsor. Dean Prescott's name is 

associated with the highest and finest traditions and awards of the 
Fraternity throughout the years. 

Each year on November 2nd, we celebrate the founding of our great 
fraternity. Happy Founders’ Day! 

-Grand Vice President for Communications, Emma Leffler

INTERESTED IN 

SERVING ON A 

REGIONAL OR 

NATIONAL 

LEVEL? 

LET US KNOW! 

http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
https://www.ashp.org/meetings-and-conferences/get-involved-in-a-meeting/midyear-clinical-meeting-and-exhibition/call-for-educational-session-proposals?loginreturnUrl=SSOCheckOnly
https://pharmacist.com/Conferences/Annual-Meeting
https://www.phideltachi.org/login.php?action=eventsignup&eventid=2
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvQKxeQQc6YfZhnHSBch9AwzWG3u77kSzruvxfCqRer07lYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvQKxeQQc6YfZhnHSBch9AwzWG3u77kSzruvxfCqRer07lYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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The Outstanding Chapter Advisor Award recognizes the significant role 
performed by Chapter Advisors and the importance of the continuity 

which they provide our chapters. 

This award will be presented during the Fraternity's annual awards 
ceremony at Grand Council 2023 in Houston, Texas. 

If your chapter wishes to nominate your Advisor for this award, please 
submit a 500-word maximum, typewritten nomination document based 
on the criteria outlined here. The Outstanding Chapter Advisor Award 

nomination this year, the deadline is November 30, 2022 by 11:59pm ET. 

The report will be submitted via email to our AAP Administrator, 
Michelle Walkup (aap@phideltachi.org), and should also be submitted to 
your Regional Correspondent. If you have any questions, please reach out 

to your Regional Correspondent.

NOMINATIONS FOR OUTSTANDING 

CHAPTER ADVISOR AWARD-

DUE NOVEMBER 30TH

CALL FOR 

SPEAKERS

This December, Phi Delta Chi will host a booth in the 
convention hall and host a reception at the annual ASHP 

Midyear Meeting in Las Vegas, Nevada! 

Our booth is number 953 in the convention hall- come by to 
meet Grand Officers, the National Office, and Brothers from 

all over the country!

Monday, December 5th, Phi Delta Chi is hosting a reception at 
Gold Spike (217 N Las Vegas Blvd. Las Vegas, NV 89101) from
6:00pm to 9:00pm PST. Join us for food, networking and fun! 

Please sign up here to get the info for all things PDC during 
your conference stay! We cannot wait to see you there!

*PHI DELTA CHI AT ASHP MIDYEAR*

Do you have a unique skill 
set to share with our 

Brothers?

Are you excited about 
helping others to expand 

their knowledge?

Then we would love to have 
you present at Grand 

Council!

We are looking for 
volunteers to present a 

total of 20 hours of 
continuing education 

content at Grand Council 
2023. Presentations may be 
1 hour, 1.5 hours, or 2 hours 
long. ACPE accreditation will 

be provided through our 
partnership with the 

University of Tennessee.

If you may be interested, 
please fill out 

the Continuing Education 
Interest Form.

For any questions, or to 
learn more, please contact 

Jennifer Polyniak
CE@phideltachi.org

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12XiO3Rx9G7k8bupdviMZZUwF4ygVStDOrJCqcIb3HqQ/edit
https://www.phideltachi.org/regional-correspondent
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
https://www.phideltachi.org/login.php?action=eventsignup&eventid=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSczDc9LJKqwTx7LH2kNhlk6VhbapNF_E2guQ1ijxyHbvyvLRg/viewform?pli=1
mailto:CE@phideltachi.org
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Grand Council is the "Ultimate Fraternal Experience" and brings 
together Brothers from across the country to conduct the business 

of the Fraternity.

The 74th Grand Council in 2023 will occur on August 1st through 
August 5th in Houston, Texas! Our hotel will be at The Westin 
Galleria Houston (5060 West Alabama Houston, Texas  77056). 

What happens at Grand Council? During Grand Council, our 
chapter’s collegiate and alumni delegates as well as alumni chapters 
will vote on business and elect our new Grand Officers. Brothers will 

be able to participate in reference committees, regional caucuses, 
officer training courses, professional development opportunities, 

continuing education and more!

Are you interested in running for a Grand Officer position or would 
like to learn more about national and regional positions? Please fill 
out our interest form and an officer will reach out to you to answer 

any questions you may have!

We recommend your collegiate Chapter send at least a collegiate 
delegate and an alternate collegiate delegate to represent your 
chapter. Start planning with your chapter now on fundraising to 

attend the Ultimate Fraternal Experience! 

Please remember that according to Bylaws- Chapter VI, Number 5 
(b) “Any collegiate Chapter failing to be represented by a Delegate in 

at least one Grand Council, one Regional Conference, and one 
Leader Development Seminar within a four-year fraternity cycle 
may be declared inactive and its Charter forfeited and vacated.” 

See you in Houston! 
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GRAND COUNCIL 2023 WILL BE 

IN HOUSTON, TEXAS! 

START PLANNING NOW!
The following are the 
policy development 

topics to be discussed at 
Grand Council 2023 in 

Houston, Texas. 

Organizational Affairs: 
National Alumni Dues 

Constitutional 
Amendment: 2023-01-01

Organizational Affairs: 
National Dues 

Adjustment, GPP 
Addition: 2023-01-02

Organizational Affairs: 
Collegiate Dues Increase: 

2023-01-03

Organizational Affairs: 
Alumni Dues Increase: 

2023-01-04

Collegiate Affairs: 
Expulsion Amendment: 

2023-02-01

Collegiate Affairs: 
Coeducational DEI 

Constitutional 
Amendment:
2023-02-02

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvQKxeQQc6YfZhnHSBch9AwzWG3u77kSzruvxfCqRer07lYQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.phideltachi.org/login.php?action=eventsignup&eventid=2
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Phi Delta Chi Brothers are beginning to build back their Chapters and Brotherhood as the fall 
2022 semester is a return to normal for most of, if not all, of our Chapters. Furthermore, our 
Brothers were able to meet in person for the first time since 2019 in Arlington, Texas for the 
18th Leader-Development Seminar. The Executive Council is looking forward to seeing even 
more of our Brothers at the 74th Grand Council in Houston, Texas from August 1st through 

August 5th.

Phi Delta Chi is still anticipating a significant reduction in new Collegiate Brothers from 
previous years. This source of revenue has been a large portion of the finances of the 

organization, and supports programming, chapter resources, leadership development and 
educational opportunities for our Brothers. The Executive Council has been working to 

remain open and transparent while reevaluating the budget in order to maintain financial 
sustainability for the Fraternity while still planning for returning to our normal activities in 

the foreseeable future.

As Phi Delta Chi works to finish the planning for the 74th Grand Council, we are 
reaffirming our commitment to providing programming to all of our Brothers. Phi Delta Chi 

will be offering continuing education again at this upcoming Grand Council. As Phi Delta 
Chi looks to increase the programming offered to our Brothers, we are reliant on our 

alumni Brothers for their support.

Our Alumni are the foundation of our Brotherhood and we look to you now to 
continue to support and help move the Organization forward. Please consider the 

following opportunities for ways you can help:

1. Pay your National Alumni Dues.
Instructions to pay online can be found on this page.

2. Donate to one of our funds to further help both our Collegiate and 
Alumni Brothers.

Visit this page for more details.

3. Email the GVPAA, assistant GVPAA or Regional Directors for Alumni 
Affairs with any ideas the Executive Council could use to increase alumni 
engagement.

We appreciate all of the work you are doing in the communities you serve and look 
forward to seeing how all of our Brothers come together to shape this era of the Phi 

Delta Chi Professional Pharmacy Fraternity.

AAAE, Grant T. Stimes, PharmD, MPA, BCIDP
Grand Vice President for Alumni Affairs

Psi #1299
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A MESSAGE FROM GRANT STIMES, GRAND 

VICE PRESIDENT FOR ALUMNI AFFAIRS TO 

OUR ALUMNI 

LOG INTO our 
new website 

NOW!

This fall, our website was 
upgraded with the 

software of GreekTrack. 
Based on our experiences 
thus far, this new website 
will help our officers and 

National Office better 
track members, help 
Chapter officers, and 

improve communication 
with our Brothers. This 
will also enhance the 

chapter’s way to 
communicate with 

alumni. 

We hope that you are 
also able to log in to see 
the new and improved 

website! 

Note: all Brothers have an 
account on the new 

website. Please contact 
the national office 

(office@phideltachi.org)  
if you are having issues 

logging in.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
https://www.phideltachi.org/pay-alumni-dues?utm_source=GreekTrack&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Message+from+GVPAA+Grant+Stimes
https://www.phideltachi.org/donation-funds?utm_source=GreekTrack&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Message+from+GVPAA+Grant+Stimes
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
http://www.phideltachi.org/
mailto:office@phideltachi.org
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Linkedin- Click to connect! 

CONNECT WITH 

PHI DELTA CHI ON 

ALL PLATFORMS

Twitter- Click to connect! 

Instagram-Click to connect! 

Facebook- Click to connect! 

Brothers, I wanted to share a few announcements with you.

Monthly ChEQ Submissions
The October Monthly ChEQ Reports are now available on GreekTrack. As a 
reminder, submissions by every Worthy Officer will be required. Chapters 
have until Monday, November 7, 2022 to complete their submission. For 
additional guidance, reference the ChEQ Program Monthly Instructions. 

Office Hours
I will be continuing to offer “office hours” in November. You are welcome 
to stop by for just a few minutes or stay for the hour! Below you will find 

an invite to a Zoom meeting on Wednesday, November 9, 2022 at 7pm 
CST. Send me an email  (gvpca@phideltachi.org) if there are any 

Collegiate Affairs topics or questions you would like for me to come 
prepared to speak about!  

Topic: Collegiate Affairs Office Hours
Time: Nov 9, 2022 07:00 PM Central Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting: Meeting ID: 995 7234 7545 Passcode: 8rhkPF

AAAE,
Landon Weaver, Grand Vice President for Collegiate Affairs

MESSAGE FROM LANDON WEAVER, 

GRAND VICE PRESIDENT FOR COLLEGIATE 

AFFAIRS

Join Omega’s WVC Brother, Allison 
Krueger on November 27th at 7:00pm 
CST for a night of crocheting and fun 

with your Brothers!

Allison will go step by step through 3 
crochet projects via Zoom! RSVP for 

the event here! For more information 
and to see what items you will need 

for the night, please click here! 

COCKTAILS & CROCHET

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b
https://twitter.com/pdcexecdir
https://www.instagram.com/phideltachi/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
https://www.phideltachi.org/login.php
https://www.phideltachi.org/headquarters/blob.php?view=inBrowser&systemFolder=files&id=598
mailto:gvpca@phideltachi.org
https://umn-private.zoom.us/j/99572347545?pwd=b29kb2hsUWpndUFTUFlLWUUyaUYrUT09#success
https://tennesseehipaa.zoom.us/j/95941964685?pwd=YTNMaXVUTEJDZWUyZzFScml2Vloxdz09#success
https://www.phideltachi.org/headquarters/memberhome.php?action=eventsignup&eventid=321
https://www.phideltachi.org/headquarters/blob.php?systemFolder=events&id=16
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GRAND COUNCIL 

TRAVEL GRANT 

COMPETITION

For more information on the award, visit the MPhA Facebook page.

HAROLD R. POPP AWARD 

PRESENTED TO JASON VARIN
The Harold R. Popp Award was 
established by Minnesota 
Pharmacy Association (MPhA) in 
1969 in honor of the late Senator 
Harold R. Popp to recognize one 
pharmacist annually for 
outstanding services to the 
profession of pharmacy. 

This is the highest honor 
bestowed by the association. The 
2022 recipient is Jason Varin, 
Project Director for Advisor 
Support and Advisor of Theta and 
Beta Psi Chapters. 

The Video Competition is an 
opportunity for your chapter to 
secure funding to attend Grand 

Council.

Grants are awarded to the 1st 
place ($500), 2nd place ($400), 
and 3rd place ($300) chapters.

The winning chapters will be 
announced on May 1, and the 

monetary awards will be 
presented to the winning 

chapters at Grand Council.

Video Content Theme: Leaders 
in Pharmacy, Brothers for Life!

Video Style
Chapters may determine the 
style of their video: serious, 

informative, tear-jerker, funny. 
We encourage any type of 

submission the chapter deems 
necessary to tell their story.

Video Length
Videos may be a maximum of 5 
minutes. If a video goes over in 
length, it will not be reviewed.

Deadline: March 31 by 11:59pm ET

Link to upload your video will 
be announced in the December 

e-Communicator edition! 

Stay tuned!

RISK MANAGEMENT POLICY REVIEW

Phi Delta Chi, being a professional association, is committed 
to fully integrating risk management across all levels of 

Fraternal operations to ensure it is considered in the normal 
course of business activities and best protects the Fraternity 
and its Brothers. Phi Delta Chi will not tolerate any form of 

hazing, sexual abuse, or discrimination amongst its Brothers 
and such actions may result in penalties to involved parties 

including but not limited to: revocation of charter, 
revocation of alumni Brother status, and any/all legal 

proceedings that come from the above events. 

View the: Risk Management Policy
Risk Management Webinar 
“See Something, Say Something” form

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
https://www.facebook.com/MinnPharmAssoc
https://www.phideltachi.org/headquarters/files/Constitution%20and%20Bylaws%20Policies%20and%20Procedures/Risk_Management_Policy.pdf
https://youtu.be/WrZqN3eDJ6w
https://www.phideltachi.org/see-something
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The Albert B. Prescott Pharmacy Leadership Award, first presented in 1987, is given
annually to a young pharmacist no more than 10 years after receipt of his or her
PharmD. The recipient shall have demonstrated exemplary leadership qualities as a
young pharmacist indicative of someone likely to emerge as a major leader in 
pharmacy over the course of his or her career.

The award is administered by the Pharmacy Leadership &amp; Education Institute 
(PLEI) and sponsored by Phi Lambda Sigma. From its beginning, this has been a 
profession-wide recognition, not restricted to any fraternal group or practice 
setting.

The 2023 Prescott recipient, who must have received his or her PharmD in 2013 or 
later, will receive a $2,000 honorarium. He or she must give an address during the 
2023 American Pharmacists Association annual meeting in Phoenix, AZ (March 24-
27, 2023) and prepare a text based on the address that is suitable for publication in 
the Journal of the American Pharmacists Association.

We invite you to nominate a young pharmacist for this award. Self-nominations are 
also permitted. Nominations may be submitted online via the following website:
https://plei.org/prescott/. 

Nomination materials include:
• Curriculum vitae (CV) of the nominee
• Letter of nomination
• Supporting letters of recommendation (up to 5 will be accepted)

Nomination materials must be received by November 4, 2022. Late 
submissions/letters will not be considered.

For further information on PLEI and the Albert B. Prescott Award, please 
visit www.plei.org.

HEADSHOTS 

New episodes 

released 

monthly

Did you know that Phi 
Delta Chi has pharmacy 
residency resources for 
our Brothers looking to 

prepare for the 
application process?

The newest Pharmacy 
Residency Podcast hosted 
by Alumni Brother Tony 
Guerra is posted on the 

Phi Delta Chi website 
where Tony discusses 

seeing a need to help P1, 
P2, and P3 students get a 
broad understanding of 

the residency application 
process. 

Check out on the YouTube 
channel – Tony PharmD.

NOMINATIONS FOR THE ALBERT B. PRESCOTT 

PHARMACY LEADERSHIP AWARD ARE DUE 

NOVEMBER 4TH

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://plei.org/prescott/
http://www.plei.org/
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://www.youtube.com/c/TonyPharmD/videos
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Phi delta chi 

merch store

Shop now!

Delta Beta and Alpha Epsilon are teaming up to support clean water efforts for 
Jackson, Mississippi. 

Donations are being collected through Friday, November 4th at 5:00 PM CST. This 
donation drive is not to just simply donate water, but you are helping out someone's 

mother, father, child, grandparent, teacher, etc! Phi Delta Chi Delta Beta & Alpha 
Epsilon chapters greatly appreciate your donation, and remember your donation will 

100% goes towards giving people the water they need!

If you are interested in helping, check out the google form for more information. 

PROJECT HYDRATE JACKSON: NEED YOUR HELP

https://www.linkedin.com/in/phi-delta-chi-pharmacy-fraternity-13351a5b/
https://www.facebook.com/leadersinpharmacy/
http://www.phideltachi.org/
http://www.phideltachi.org/?page=eCommunicators
https://www.phideltachi.org/national-office-store
https://www.phideltachi.org/page/RegionaleComms
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7GwwMCaogdOJ1fb8d0fEAEYGJMY9MvPIAo7Nim8T7v7yswA/viewform

